18 July, 2017

Bradley Carroll

Box JUL 18 2017

Chilmark, MA 02535
Dear Bradley:

We received your slip lease agreement and your father’s check several months ago. At the time we
sent a letter (May 8 2017) asking you to confirm your domicile so that we could make sure that your
application complies with the Chilmark Waterways Rules and Regulations pertaining to the slip leases.

We have allowed 2 months for return of that information.
Please provide details of your current domicile by the first of August, 2017.

Thank you.

Dennis Jason, Harbormaster
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